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We would like to respectfully acknowledge the Elders past and present of the Wijabul  

Wiyabal people and other peoples of Bundjalung Nation.  We acknowledge that they are the first peoples of 

this land on which our school stands. 

Principal’s Message Education Awards Continued... 

Thank you to everyone who attended our school during 

Education Week. If you were unable to attend our K-6                      

Assembly on Monday, you may have missed hearing of  

the students, staff and community members who 

received awards.    

Education Week 2025 Awards - Community 

Members 

Jillian Keys is a valued member of our school community. 

She has served on the school’s P&C for many years. Her 

commitment and service are recognised and greatly                          

appreciated by Lismore Public School students and staff. 

Lismore Preschool is a valued partner of our school                              

community. We are extremely grateful for the ongoing                       

positive collaboration we experience when working both 

together and side-by-side. We acknowledge and 

sincerely thank Lismore Preschool, our partnership 

ensures a smooth and seamless transition for our 

Kindergarten students. 

Education Week 2025 Awards - Students 

Academic  Award 

Theo Stephenson is recognised for his academic 

prowess across all key learning areas. He is a 

conscientious student who always produces high quality 

work. 

Sporting  Award 

Caleah Martin is recognised for her sporting 

achievements. She is a wonderful ambassador for our 

school on the sporting field. A team player who always 

gives of her best. 

Creative & Performing Arts  Award 

Savannah Moss is recognised for her abilities in the                        

performing arts. She is a member of our Far North Coast 

Dance Group who has delighted audiences with her skill 

and magnificent stage presence. 

Citizenship  Award 

Emmitt-Jon Collyer is an excellent role model who                           

exemplifies our school values of being safe, respectful 

and a learner. His citizenship skills are highly valued by 

both staff and students across our school. 
 

Education Week 2025 Awards  - Staff 

Jenny Brophy is highly valued by the students, staff and 

community of Lismore Public School. Her calm, caring 

and compassionate nature coupled with an enduring 

cheerful disposition, see her positively add to the culture 

of Lismore Public School. Her dedication to supporting 

our students has been exceptional. 
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Education Awards Continued... 

Carolynn Whittle is a consistently kind, caring and 

passionate educator and leader of NSW Public 

Education. She works tirelessly as our 

Assistant Principal Wellbeing to 

support the academic, social, 

emotional and physical needs of  our 

students. Carolynn has built strong 

relationships with families and outside 

agencies, most recently with Royal Far 

West and Deadly Futures, to further 

extend the support provided to our students and 

families.  
 

Fallon Campbell is an outstanding leader of NSW Public       

Education. She has successfully led many teams, 

programs and events at Lismore Public School. Her 

leadership of the school’s Attendance 

Team has been exemplary. Under her 

leadership, the school revised its 

attendance strategies, and this has 

proved extremely successful in raising 

the attendance rate across the school 

to match NSW State levels. 

Our annual Book Week Parade will be held on Thursday 

21st August from 10.10am. We hope this gives you plenty 

of notice to get those costumes ready!  

Parents, carers and extended family members are all         

welcome to attend. Lismore Preschool, Aruma Transition 

and Early Intervention children will also be joining us. 

There will be time to purchase items from the Scholastic 

Book Fair after the parade in the library. We look forward 

to seeing you at this fabulous event. 

NSW PSSA Softball Championships 

A special shout out and all the very best of luck to Griffin 

Clough who will be travelling to Sydney to compete in 

the NSW PSSA Softball Championship next week. We 

know he will represent our school well. Enjoy the 

experience Griffin! 

Year 1 Phonics Screening Check 

Our Year 1 students will be involved in a statewide                      

screening check during Weeks 4 –5. A detailed brochure 

is contained in this newsletter. If you have any concerns, 

please speak to your child’s teacher. 

K-6 Musical  Thursday 28th August 

Please read all about our upcoming K-6 musical concert 

later in this newsletter, it’s going to be a great event! 

Samantha Rowsell 

Principal 

NAIDOC Colouring-in competition 

As part of our NAIDOC celebrations, students from 

Kindergarten to Year 6 participated in a 

colouring-in competition. At this week’s 

assembly, Mrs T announced the lucky 

winners - well done to all!  

Principal’s Message Continued... 



Book Parade and Book Fair School Musical 

Be Safe, Be Respectful, Be a Learner 

Parents, carers and extended family are invited to 

Lismore Public School's annual Book Week Parade 

and Book Fair. Students from each class will dress up 

as their favourite character from a book. The theme 

this year is Choose Your Own Adventure. We 

welcome, once again, our friends from the Dinosaur 

Preschool and the Transition program. After the 

parade, families are welcome to stay and enjoy lunch 

with the children. 

The library will also be open for families who would 

like to purchase merchandise from the Book Fair.  

Book Parade 

• Thursday, 21st August 10 - 11am Parents Invited 

Opening Hours for the Book Fair 

Week 5: 19th to 22nd August 2025 

• Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday, Friday: 8.40am - 

9.00am 

• Wednesday, Thursday, Friday: 3.15pm - 3.40pm  

Get Ready to Rock with Our Upcoming Musical 

Extravaganza!  

We are thrilled to announce an exciting event that is 

sure to leave you tapping your feet and humming along! 

Our school will be hosting a spectacular musical on 28 

August 2025, with two exhilarating performances: a 

matinee from 12:30 PM to 1:30 PM and an evening 

show from 6:00 PM to 7:00 PM. 
 

This year, our talented students have been working 

passionately in creative and performing arts to bring 

you an unforgettable experience. The stage will come 

alive as they showcase their amazing dance moves and 

talents, brought to you by DJ Jazzy J and MC Melody 

from 2LPS Radio Station. Get ready for a fantastic 

musical journey where every song will ROCK YOUR 

WORLD, one song at a time! 
 

Evening Performance BBQ Dinner! 

 For those attending the evening show, we have a 

special treat! The P&C will be hosting a BBQ before the 

show from 5:00 PM to 5:30 PM. Grab a bite with family 

and friends, fuel up, and get ready to enjoy an evening 

of entertainment that you won’t want to miss! 
 

Tickets and More Information 

Tickets will be available for purchase soon, so keep an 

eye out for updates! Whether you prefer the afternoon 

matinee or the evening spectacle, we encourage 

everyone to come out, support our performers, and 

enjoy a fabulous day filled with music and joy. 

Let’s make this musical a memorable celebration of 

talent and creativity! We can’t wait to see you there, 

cheering on our amazing students as they take the 

stage! 

Lismore Performing Arts Festival 

Lismore Public School will have two groups participating 

in the Lismore Performing Arts Festival in the 

Whitebrook Theatre at Southern Cross University in 

week 7 this term. Notes will be sent home soon with 

details for the senior dance group who danced at the Far 

North Coast Dance Festival last term and for the senior 

choir performing on stage to share their talents with the 

local community. Tickets will sell out quickly so book 

promptly if you are planning to be in the audience. The 

students have worked hard to prepare the items for the 

concert and are excited to share their talents with family 

and friends.  

Heather Cole - Choir Teacher 



100 Days of Kindy  

Be Safe, Be Respectful, Be a Learner 

Thank you so much to all parents and family members for coming along to celebrate 100 days brighter in 

Kindergarten! We are SO proud of all our students for maximising learning opportunities in the classroom. Enjoy 

these pictures!  
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Athletics Carnival  

The sun shone and spirits were high as we enjoyed an incredible Athletics Carnival. A huge thank you to everyone who 

participated and helped make the day so special. 
 

A special shout-out went to our amazing Lismore Public School P&C volunteers who ran the canteen  - their support and 

hard work kept everyone fueled and smiling. We couldn’t have done it without them!  
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Kindy Start 2026 will begin on Friday, September 19th. This initiative is designed to support children and families as 

they prepare for the transition into Kindergarten. If you have a child starting Kindergarten in 2026, or know 

someone who does, we encourage you to contact the office for more information. The Kindy Start program offers 

valuable resources, activities, and support to help ensure that both children and parents feel ready for this 

important milestone in education. Don’t miss this opportunity to get involved early and make the transition to 

school life a smooth and enjoyable experience for your child. For more details, please contact the school office.  

Kindy Start 2026 



Uniform Donation 

Dear Families, 

We are reaching out to invite you to contribute to our 

Second Hand Uniform Collection! If your child has 

outgrown their school uniforms, we encourage you to 

drop off any items that are still in good condition.  

Your donations will help other families in our community 

who may be in need of affordable uniform options. 

Drop-off Details:            

You can bring your second-hand uniforms to the school 

office at any time during school hours. 

Thank you for your support in helping our school 

community thrive! 

Be Safe, Be Respectful, Be a Learner 

Athletics Carnival BBQ Success! 

A huge thank you to our wonderful school community 

for making our Athletics Carnival BBQ such a 

tremendous success! We're grateful to all the parents 

who generously donated food, our amazing volunteers 

who manned the BBQ, and every family who purchased 

on the day. Together, we raised an impressive $636.60! 

These funds will directly support some exciting 

initiatives within our school community, so watch this 

space!  

 

Pre-Musical BBQ Dinner 

Planning to attend the school musical? Let us take care 

of dinner! The P&C will be running a BBQ from 5:00-

5:45pm before the evening performance. Make your 

night easier and support the school at the same time! 

Extra  hands make light work so if you can spare a 

moment to join us behind the BBQ, we'd greatly 

appreciate it.  

 

Canteen Update  

Our school canteen will be changing its operating hours. 

From next week, Week 4, the canteen will be open 

Thursdays and Fridays only. 

Why the change? 

• Reduced number of Wednesday lunch orders 

• To ensure the canteen's long-term  sustainability 

• Use fundraising to support a wider range of 

activities 

We appreciate your ongoing support and understanding 

as we work to keep this valuable school service running 

while also expanding support across the entire school 

community. 

 

Bunnings Sausage Sizzle - Save the Date 

Mark your calendars for Sunday, August 31st - we're 

hosting a Bunnings Sausage Sizzle! These  community 

events are fantastic fundraising opportunities for our 

school, but we need your help to make it a success. 

Keep an eye out for our volunteer sign-up sheet coming 

soon. Whether you can spare an hour or more, every bit 

of help makes a difference! Join us for this fun 

community event - flip some snags, share some laughs, 

and help raise valuable funds for our school. Stay tuned 

for more details! 

P&C Communication Cont... P&C Communication 

Join Us at Our Next P&C Meeting 

We're excited to invite you to our next P&C meeting on 

Monday, September 1st, Week 7, at 5:15pm in the staff 

room. This is your chance to have a voice in how our 

fundraising dollars are spent and contribute ideas to 

benefit our wonderful school community. Everyone is 

welcome,  we'd love to see you there! 
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RRK Community Notice Board 
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Important Update from School Locker: Uniform Price Adjustment 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We want to take a moment to inform you about an important update regarding our school uniforms. 

Starting from 1 October 2025,  there will be a 4% increase in the retail price of all uniform items. This decision has been 

made in response to rising operational and supply chain costs, including increases in raw materials, production, and 

freight.  

We understand that price changes can be challenging, and we appreciate your understanding as we work to ensure that 

our students have access to quality uniforms that meet the standards of our school community. 

Thank you for your continued support. 
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Term 3 Calendar 2025 

4 11th Aug 

K-6 Assembly: 6J 

Class Item 

 

12th Aug 

9.10-11am ICAS - 

English 

13th Aug 14th Aug 15th Aug  16/17 

5 18th Aug 

K-6 Assembly: PBL 

Silver Award 

Scholastic Book Fair 

(all week) 

Book Week  

19th Aug 

1/2C Cake Stall 

Scholastic Book Fair 

 

20th Aug 

PSSA Basketball - 

Raymond Laurie Sports 

Centre Yamba 

 

21st Aug 

10.10am - 11.55am - 

Book Week Parade  

 

22nd Aug 

NR Zone Athletics 

Carnival - Riverview 

Park 

23/24 

6 25th Aug 

K-6 Assembly 4/5P 

Class Item  

 

26th Aug 27th Aug 

9.10-11am ICAS - 

Mathematics 

28th Aug 

12.30 - 1.30 K-6 

Musical  Matinee 

6-7pm K-6 Musical 

Evening Performance  

29th Aug 30/31 

7 1st Sept 

Lismore Performing 

Arts Festival - 

Whitebrook Theatre 

K-6 Assembly - 3/4M 

Class Item 

5.15pm - 6.15pm P&C 

Meeting  

2nd Sept 

Lismore Performing 

Arts Festival - 

Whitebrook Theatre 

 

 

3rd Sept 

Lismore Performing 

Arts Festival - 

Whitebrook Theatre 

4th Sept 5th Sept 6/7 

8 8th Sept 

K-6 Assembly - 2/3C 

Class Item 

9th Sept 

Kindergarten Cake 

Stall 

10th Sept 11th Sept 12th Sept 13/14 

9 15th Sept 

K-6 Assembly - 1/2C 

Class Item 

16th Sept 17th Sept 18th Sept 19th Sept 

Lismore District Public 

Speaking Competition 

9.00am - 2.00pm: 

Kindy Start 

20/21 

10 22nd sept 

K-6 Assembly: Class 

Item K/1B 

23rd Sept 24th Sept 25th Sept 

Crazy Hair Day - SRC 

Fundraiser 

26th Sept 

9.00am - 2.00pm 2026 

Kindy start 

Last Day of School 

27/28 
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